
NEWS: 

Social Media Campaign Aims to Protect  
First-Responders, Highway Workers 
 
May 25, 2018 - All day today (5/25), citizens are being urged to help first-responders 
and highway workers promote a law intended to help protect them on the highways. 
 
The 2nd Annual "Move Over" Tweet-Along is a national social media campaign to raise 
awareness of the need for motorists to provide a safe work zone for fire, police, medical, 
and highway personnel.  
 
The social media initiative is intentionally timed to coincide with the start of one of the 
busiest driving weekends of the year. Last year, approximately 120 agencies nationwide 
actively took part. 
 
Many states have adopted a version of the "Move Over Law."  Delaware's statute was 
enacted in 2007. Among its provisions are the following: 
 

 It requires any driver approaching a stopped emergency vehicle that has its lights 
activated to either move over into a lane that is not next to the emergency 
vehicle, or reduce to a safe speed while passing the emergency vehicle if 
changing lanes is impossible or unsafe. 

 Emergency vehicles include law enforcement vehicles, EMS vehicles, 
ambulances, fire trucks, fire police and park ranger vehicles. 

 

 

 

Click image to see public service announcement. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001isoZ-gtQZ8_22Lb0kIZZ-4Wto5de0-pWpDDeNCImCPP4I85OOivmsjj6NIPPxIJpcASG8sCP3ruSBrA0l5KU1ZJmRM_Ze8X28dB0eaYLrlEw8U4vO2jttaTppS0awmJeNgHeyP4d7E8mgrrIPgCPRp8UFNIqG8n2-d443InEMhbKxHcghe14K6jDurbS1itqpX42zEEfwRYN3mcF3KrVdGnsJUdy3Mwwc2JlzSJbe3U=&c=q580NDdzF7rIq3csjqE9DdrdDkgXrDOEs84OjGEjfV1lhfgQ_qLIBw==&ch=fB4SyOCj-dCCpwkbz308UPOaJ72TpmOX416NXPYtubQTh7ABRYcHVA==


 The law applies specifically to roadways having two or more lanes going in the 
same direction. 

 The fine and fees for not moving over for an emergency vehicle total more than 
$100. 

 
Use "#MoveOver18" to promote the move over message on social media. 


